
NOTICE 

 

The DAC IT team is currently investigating an issue affecting all county phone lines, 
resulting in failed inbound and outbound calls, including main department lines. Cellular 
devices are not impacted by this issue. 

We are working to identify the root cause and will provide an update once the issue is 
resolved or when additional information becomes available. 

Thank you, 

 

  

Andrés Martinez  

IT Support Manager  

Information Technology  

Doña Ana County  

www.donaanacounty.org  
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